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MEMORANDUM FROM JEFF YEO 01A-~ ~ ~ ~ 
Department of Fish a~d Wildlife Resources 

University of Idaho ~ ~ . 

DATE: 

(208) 885-7823 ~ 

November 15, 1990 jU (/\;v,-.-

TO: Mike Falter 

SUBJECT: seminars - Wayne Minshall and EG&G 

Both Wayne and Greg White, EG&G, have offered to give 
seminars while they're up here for the Taylor Ranch research 
meeting. As you know, I've tentatively scheduled the 
meeting for 24 January. So far everyone has been agreeable 
to that date. Wayne's seminar would focus on his work in 
Big Creek comparing streams before and after the 1988 fires. 
Greg would present EG&G's mult.imedia resource monitoring 
system which they are conducting in Chile and the Wind River 
Mtns., Wyoming and which we are initiating at Taylor Ranch. 
I would think that Wayne's seminar could be sponsored by our 
department and the EG&G semina~ might be sponsored by the 
college. Please let me know hc,w you think this should be 
handled and what I need to do. 

The research meeting should last about a half day. 
Forest Service, Fish & Game, EG&G, Wayne Minshall, and folks 
from our college will attend. At the meeting, we should 
discuss what everyone is doing: how we can coordinate our 
efforts, and what are the research and agencies' management 
needs that can be accomplished through Taylor Ranch. 

cc: L. Neuenschwander, J. Hendee, J. Peek 
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